
The CCISC CADRE and the Tobacco Cessation Workgroup are excited to introduce the following toolkit to 

assist programs in implementing the Tobacco Free Levels and Tobacco Cessation services.  The Tobacco 

Free Levels are voluntary at this time, and not a contract requirement.  However, using the Tobacco Free 

Levels is highly encouraged in order to provide comprehensive and integrated behavioral health services 

consistent with the CCISC initiative, and to improve the lives of the clients we serve.  We hope that 

programs will utilize the Tobacco Free Levels as a guide to evaluate their current status, and develop 

practices to advance to a higher level in subsequent years, according to program resources and mission.  

Program CORs will collect this information during annual program site visits. 


